
May 19, 2023 

The Board, at its May meeting, set the summer water rate at $100 per acre foot. As 

long as Millerton Reservoir continues in Flood Control operations, the water is available 

for landowners to purchase and recharge for groundwater credits. In the coming 

months, the Board will also be identifying a block of water, recharged by the District, to 

potentially be made available for purchase by landowners where there is no District 

distribution system. 

  

As always, the Board will be continue to monitor the available water supply and water 

rates on an ongoing basis. 

  

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
 


